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Port Blair, dated the

To
The Executive Secretary,
’ Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti,
Secretariat complex, \\6

Port Blair. 5%\77

Sub: Status report on civil works - reg.
Ref:  No.16-1/ AAJVS /2010 /235 dated 12/07/2010.
Sir,

With reference to your letter on the subject mentioned above, it is bring your
kind notice that, we had issued a letter bearing No.WS/9-3/CE/2009-10 /1438 dated
24/03/10 to furnish a detailed report on the fund- allotted to CD-1, APWD, Port Blair

under AAJVS but till date, we had not received any reply from your end.

Thus, due to non-receipt of reply from your end we are unable to furnish

requisite status report.

This is for your information.

Yours faithfully,

L\
(Jose P. John)
Assistant Engineer (Works)

o
Copy to: - | Ml
1. The Superintending Engineer, CC-I, APWD, Port Blair for information and
necessary action, please.
2. The Executive Engineer, CD-I, APWD, Port Blair for information and to furnish
status report on the letter of AAJVS (copy enclosed).

o
Assistant Engineer (Works)



